
From: Lucy Findlay <CRASH> 

Sent: 25 August 2022 12:57 

To: Tony Young 

Cc: Alan Mason 

Subject: Re: Planning application - 2021/0096/P - Flat 2, 71 Goldhurst Terrace 

 

Thanks Tony if we withdraw I believe it still gets noted in your report that we objected and 

withdrew. I would like it noted that crash is highly disappointed that no comfort can be gained from 

a clear restriction against the use of an extension roof as a terrace granted only two years ago. 

 

I had also understood that ‘precedent’ (used in your email) is not actually a valid planning 

consideration. Also the issue about privacy concerns through the roof lights during maintenance of 

the green roof seems erroneous. It would be the owners of the ground floor organising the 

maintenance and the ‘privacy’ would be through their own roof lights ie they’d know when 

maintenance was being carried out - no different to a window cleaner or gardener…or perhaps I’ve 

misunderstood.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Lucy 

Lucy Findlay 

 


